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Jackie Henderson

From: David Riccio <catsam@runbox.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 9:09 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Traffic & Parking Board Meeting

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking Board at City
Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the competition is certainly tight, but
Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors involved
with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to make well
informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

David Riccio



Jackie Henderson

From: jonathan@jonathankralt.net
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 10:19 PM
To: City Council; City Council Aides; Jackie Henderson; Community Relations
Subject: Call.Click.Connect. #49799: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council Support for Kevin Beekman

on the Traffic

Dear Call.Click.Connect User

A request was just created using Call.Click.Connect The request ID is 49799.

Request Details:

• Name: Jonathan Krai I
• Approximate Address: No Address Specified
• Phone Number: 703 477 4186
• Email: jonathan@ionathankrall.net
• Service Type: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council
• Request Description: Support for Kevin Beekman on the Traffic and Parking Board

Dear Mayor, Vice Mayor, and City Council,

I am writing to express support for Kevin Beekman's nomination to the Traffic and Parking Board. As a civically-
active resident of Del Ray, I have observed Mr. Beekman's activities to improve the quality of life in nearby
Arlandria. Kevin has been an effective leader and an effective communicator. As Alexandria looks to a more
urban future, I believe Mr. Beekman can both support that future with positive action and can articulate that future.

I believe we all need to work together to continue to grow the considerable support that already exists for a more
transit-oriented Alexandria. At the same time we must preserve automobile access where there is an actual need,
such as for the disabled. I feel Mr. Beekman will be able to help the Traffic and Parking Board preserve this
balance as we move forward.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Krall
6a E Mason Ave
Alexandria, VA 22301

• Expected Response Date: Monday, April 28

Please take the necessary actions in responding, handling and/or updating this request at the Call.Click.Connect staff
interface.

If you need assistance with handling this request, please contact CommunitvRelationstajalexandhava.qov or call
703.746.HELP.

This is an automated email notification of a Call.Click.Connect request. Please do not reply to this email.



Jackie Henderson

From: wellingk@aol.com
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 11:02 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking Board at City
Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the competition is certainly tight, but
Kevin deserves your support,

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors involved
with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to make well
informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kathleen M. Welling
Alexandria Resident



Jackie Henderson

From: Drew Hansen <hansen.drew@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 4:32 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille and Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking Board at City Council's
meeting on Tuesday, April 22. With seven applicants for three board positions, the competition is certainly tight, but Kevin
deserves your support.

During my nearly four-year stint as a reporter covering the city, Kevin was an important source of informed opinions on matters
of transportation, transit, parking and safety. He's been a tireless advocate for his Arlandria community and is finely suited to
make well-informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Drew Hansen

Drew Hansen
Cell: 202-375-9389



Jackie Henderson

From: Catherine <ricciocat@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 4:10 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Traffic & Parking Board Appointment: Kevin Beekman

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic &
Parking Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board
positions, the competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of
the factors involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the
community and is well suited to make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our
community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Catherine Riccio



Jackie Henderson

From: ahamre@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 3:11 PM
To: City Council; City Council Aides; Jackie Henderson; Community Relations
Subject: Call.Click.Connect. #49760: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council Dear Mayor, Vice Mayor, and

Members of C

DearCa//.C//cfr.Connecf. User

A request was just created using Call.Click.Connect The request ID is 49760.

Request Details:

• Name: Andrea Hamre
• Approximate Address; No Address Specified
• Phone Number: No Phone
• Email: ahamre@qmail.com
• Service Type: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council
• Request Description: Dear Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Members of City Council,

I hope you will support Kevin Beekman's application for the Traffic & Parking Board. As a resident of the
Lynhaven neighborhood, I have appreciated Mr. Beekman's dedicated, consistent, creative, and informative
service to the Arlandria and north Alexandria neighborhoods. Mr. Beekman is an effective communicator and is
committed to making fair and well-informed decisions based on listening to a broad range of perspectives and
concerns. He would be an excellent addition to the the Traffic & Parking Board, and I hope you will consider
supporting his application.

Thank you very much for your time,

Sincerely,
Andrea Hamre
Lynhaven Neighborhood Resident
Alexandria VA 22305

• Expected Response Date: Monday, April 28

Please take the necessary actions in responding, handling and/or updating this request at the Call.Click.Connect. staff
interface.

If you need assistance with handling this request, please contact CommunitvRelations@alexandriava.gov or call
703.746.HELP.

This is an automated email notification of a Call.Click.Connect. request. Please do not reply to this email.



Jackie Henderson

From: jjkingconsulting@yahoo.com
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 3:09 PM
To: City Council; City Council Aides; Jackie Henderson; Community Relations
Subject: Call.Click.Connect. #49759: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council Subject: Docket Item #16,

April 22nd, Tr

Dear Call.Click.Connect. User

A request was just created using Call.Click.Connect. The request ID is 49759.

Request Details:

• Name: Jerry King
• Approximate Address: No Address Specified
• Phone Number: 703-362-7673
• Email: ijkinQConsulting@vahoo.com
• Service Type: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council
• Request Description: Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I support Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking Board.

Kevin has been active and involved in his community for well over a decade and keeps current with the issues
involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a strong advocate for the community and is well suited to
make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals. I have worked with Kevin
on some of these issues and he has been tireless in pushing to get the job done.

Thank you for your consideration
Jerry King

• Expected Response Date: Monday, April 28

Please take the necessary actions in responding, handling and/or updating this request at the Call.Click.Connect. staff
interface.

If you need assistance with handling this request, please contact CommunitvRelations@alexandriava.gov or call
703.746.HELP.

This is an automated email notification of a Call.Click.Connect. request. Please do not reply to this email.



Jackie Henderson

From: Chris Hamilton <chamiltonl70@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 1:14 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic &
Parking Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board
positions, the competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

I've known Kevin for over 15 years during my time living in Alexandria in the Warwick Village and
Rosemont neighborhoods. He's been active and involved with transportation and planning issues
and the issues that come before the Traffic and Parking Board for all that time and he is in
command of the factors involved with traffic and parking decisions. I've served alongside and
worked with Kevin on many a task force or on community issues. I've always respected his
thorough, thoughtful and fair-minded approach. He sees the big picture and is able to focus on
details. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to make well informed
and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Chris Hamilton

ChrisRHamilton.com

@ChrisRHamilton



Jackie Henderson

From: Tyler Green <tylergreen5@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 12:07 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking
Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. I have lived across the street from Kevin for
seven years and been a witness to his selfless dedication to the Alexandria community. From serving as
President of our HOA Board, to writing the Arlandria newsletter, to founding and maintaining the Arlandria
Farmer's Market, among several other things, Kevin is dedicated to bettering his community and keeps
the best interests of all in mind.

He has been active and involved with these issues and others in our community for well over a decade
and is in command of the factors involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate
for the community and is well suited to make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our
community's goals. I strongly support his application for the Traffic & Parking Board.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Tyler Green
Alexandria, VA



Jackie Henderson

From: elizabeth.jones@comcast.net
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 12:21 PM
To: City Council; City Council Aides; Jackie Henderson; Community Relations
Subject: Call.Click.Connect. #49731: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council Mr. Mayor and Members of

Council,As

Dear Call.Click.Connect User

A request was just created using Call.Click.Connect. The request ID is 49731.

Request Details:

• Name: Elizabeth Jones
• Approximate Address: No Address Specified
• Phone Number: 5712131362
• Email: elizabeth.iones@comcast.net
• Service Type: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council
• Request Description: Mr. Mayor and Members of Council,

As a veteran member of the Traffic and Parking Board (of exactly 1 month), I write in support of Kevin Beekman's
application to the traffic and parking Board. I have known Kevin for over 10 years and have worked with him in a
variety of capacities. I believe he will bring careful thought and consideration to the issues that come before TPB.
He is passionate about our community and as many of you know, has great ideas about how we can be an even
better community. As you may know, the position for which he is applying is a Vacant/not reapplying' slot, so he
would not be displacing anyone currently on the TPB. I'm happy to speak with any of you further regarding my
support of Kevin.

As always thank you for your service to the community.
Elizabeth Jones

• Expected Response Date: Monday, April 28

Please take the necessary actions in responding, handling and/or updating this request at the Call.Click.Connect. staff
interface.

If you need assistance with handling this request, please contact CommunitvRelations@alexandriava.gov or call
703.746.HELP.

This is an automated email notification of a Call.Click.Connect request. Please do not reply to this email.



Jackie Henderson

From: Barb ara <bcdrawn@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 11:44 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Traffic and Parking Board Appointment

Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

To: Distinguished Members of Alexandria City Council

Dear Mayor Huille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Bcekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking

Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the

competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors

involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited

to make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals. The Lynhaven

Citizens Association works frequently with Kevin on community issues and values his insights, knowledge, and

perspectives as they bolster a one-community approach.

Thank you for your consideration.

Barbara Draughon

President, Lynhaven Citizens Association



Jackie Henderson

From: Jim Rorke <jim.rorke@me.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 10:43 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would respectfully request that you give serious consideration to, and your support of, the application of Kevin
Beekman to serve on the City of Alexandria's Traffic & Parking Board at City Council's meeting this Tuesday,
April 22nd.

I have had the privilege of working with Kevin, and seeing firsthand for at least the last 12 years, as he
consistently outperforms his peers on issues of concern to our Home Owners Association, our neighborhood,
including the Arlandria and Del Ray neighborhoods and on countless City-wide issues as well.

As I'm sure you have witnessed, Kevin's ability to understand the issue, conduct research, attention to details,
regulations with a focus on the overall impact and outcome of the issue/s being addressed are outstanding.

I am certain that most of you know Kevin Beekman and have seen him in action on behalf of our City over the
years. One recent example (over several years now) is the Four Mile Run Famers and Artisans Market which
would not have come to fruition without Kevin's tireless advocacy.

Thank you, in advance, for your consideration and hopefully giving Kevin Beekman your support and the
opportunity to continue to actively serve the City of Alexandria on the Traffic & Parking Board.

Thank you.

Jim

James T. Rorke
Board Member, Lenox Place HOA
3816 Charles Avenue
(202)468-4688



Jackie Henderson

From: dchamowitz@chamlaw.com
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 10:16 AM
To: City Council; City Council Aides; Jackie Henderson; Community Relations
Subject: Call.Click.Connect. #49718: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council Dear Mr. Mayor, Madam

Vice Mayor, and Me

Dear Call.Click.Connect User

A request was just created using Call.Click.Connect. The request ID is 49718.

Request Details:

• Name: David Chamowitz
• Approximate Address: No Address Specified
• Phone Number: 7035480110
• Email: dchamowitz(5).chamlaw.CQm
• Service Type: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council
• Request Description: Dear Mr. Mayor, Madam Vice Mayor, and Members of City Council,

On your legislative docket for tomorrow night is the appointment of individuals to the Traffic and Parking Board. I
would urge you to select Kevin Beekman to fill one of the available seats.

I'm certain you know of Kevin from his considerable involvement in City issues, including as one of the founders of
the Arlandria Farmer's Market and as one of the members of the Arlandria Action Plan Advisory Group.

He has the qualifications and dedication needed to serve on the Traffic and Parking Board, and I would ask that
you appoint him.

Please do not hesitate to call me to discuss this matter.

Thank you,

-Dave
• Expected Response Date: Monday, April 28

Please take the necessary actions in responding, handling and/or updating this request at the Call.Click.ConnGct. staff
interface.

If you need assistance with handling this request, please contact CommunitvRelations@alexandriava.aov or call
703.746.HELP.

This is an automated email notification of a Call.Click.Connect request. Please do not reply to this email.



Jackie Henderson

From: jfcuomo@comcast.net
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 9:50 AM
To: City Council; City Council Aides; Jackie Henderson; Community Relations
Subject: Call.Click.Connect. #49710: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council Dear Mayor Euille &

Members of City Coun

Dear Call.Click.Connect User

A request was just created using Call.Click.Connect. The request ID is 49710.

Request Details:

• Name: Jacob Cuomo
• Approximate Address: No Address Specified
• Phone Number: 703-717-9465
• Email: ifcuomo@comcast.net
• Service Type: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council
• Request Description: Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking Board at
City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With seven applicants for three board positions, the competition is
certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors
involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to
make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours Very Truly,

//s//
Jacob F. Cuomo
Immediate Past President,
Hume Springs Citizens Association
Member, Arlandria Action Committee

• Expected Response Date: Monday, April 28

Please take the necessary actions in responding, handling and/or updating this request at the Call.Click.Connect. staff
interface.

If you need assistance with handling this request, please contact CommunitvRelations@alexandriava.aov or call
703.746.HELP.

This is an automated email notification of a Call.Click.Connect. request. Please do not reply to this email.



Jackie Henderson

From: JakeJ <jjakubek@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 9:40 AM
To: City Council

Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking Board at City
Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the competition is certainly tight
however Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors involved
with traffic and parking related decisions. He has been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to make
well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jake Jakubek



Jackie Henderson

From: Andrew Dubinsky <amdubinsky@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 9:00 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Traffic & Parking Board

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I am writing this morning to express my support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking
Board, which is scheduled for discussion at City Council's meeting tomorrow.

Kevin has been a leader and progressive thinker in his community since I met him over 5 years ago. He has a
commanding knowledge of the history of the City, especially in the Arlandria area - his home community. Kevin devotes
more energy than anyone else I know to improving the City and lives of its residents. Kevin has been a voice for his
neighborhood in traffic and parking issues, as well as general development issues, for many years. He will bring
thoughtful ideas, a conciliatory personality, and a determination to reach the best results for the City to this Board. You will
not regret appointing Kevin Beekman to the City's Traffic & Parking Board.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Andrew Dubinsky



Jackie Henderson

From: Lewis Jackson - LPAS HOA <lewis@lenoxplace.org>
Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2014 3:33 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of the Alexandria City Council:

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking
Board at the City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the
competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been actively involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors
involved with traffic and parking decisions. He has also been a tireless advocate for the community and is
capable of making well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

Best wishes,
Lewis V. A.Jackson, IV
President, Lenox Place at Sunnyside HOA

Sent from my HTC



Jackie Henderson

From: Jack Stevens <stevensjl@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2014 4:22 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking
Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the
competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors
involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited
to make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jack Stevens - Past President Board of Directors Lenox Place at Sunnyside



Jackie Henderson

From: Rob Maccubbin <rpmaccubbin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2014 4:22 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Kevin Beekman for Traffic and Parking Board

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking
Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the
competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors
involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited
to make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.



Jackie Henderson

From: J123mat@aol.com
Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2014 5:23 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Kevin Beekman

Dear mayor and Council Members:

This letter is to encourage you to appoint Kevin Beekman to the traffic and parking board at your April 22 meeting. Kevin
is a tireless advocate for the Arlandria community and for Alexandria as a whole. He understands the issues as well as
anyone and, as a fellow member of the Arlandria executive committee, I encourage you to reward his efforts and
initiatives with this appointment. Thank you for listening.

Jim Matthews
With the Birchmere

Sent from my iPhone



Jackie Henderson

From: Jill Forbes <riblett.jill@gene.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2014 5:38 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Kevin Beekman

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would truly appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking
Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the
competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors
involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited
to make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.
He is our neighbor, trusted friend and leader of all things for this community as he ia always abreast of what is
happening in our neighborhood. I sincerely hope you consider him to this appointment.
Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jill Forbes, MEd,RD
Territory Manager
KADCYLA/PERJETA
Genentech Biooncology
571-345-5006
iriblctt@aene.com

Sent from my iPhone



Jackie Henderson

From: Michael Peter <michaelpeter2010@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2014 7:47 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,:

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking
Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the
competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors
involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited
to make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Michael R. Peter
Alexandria Resident
Treasurer, Hume Springs Citizens Association



Jackie Henderson

From: BaileynBeen <baileynbeen@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2014 10:02 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking
Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd.With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the
competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is in command of the factors
involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited
to make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Doug Been
2919 Hickory Street

Sent from my iPad. Please excuse any typos



Jackie Henderson

From: Andrea Home Email <affl214@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 20, 2014 3:23 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Please Consider Kevin Beekman for Appointment to the Traffic & Parking Board

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the
City's Traffic & Parking Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. I
have known Kevin for over a decade, and know he had a strong track record for
improving our Alexandria Community . He listens to and cares for our residents
which is key to success in implementing Board policies.

Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and is
in command of the factors involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's been a
tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to make well informed and
fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Andrea Fus
3846 Charles Ave
Alexandria VA 22305



Jackie Henderson

From: Alejandro Garcia (Hotmail) <garcia914@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 20, 2014 4:18 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Docket Item #16, April 22nd, Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

Support Kevin Beekman's bid for City's Traffic & Parking Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April
22nd. Our City needs the leadership and experience. I have seen his behind-the-scenes work and I know
he has the talent to find solutions to tough problems.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very respectfully,

Alex Garcia
251 Tennessee Avenue
Alexandria, VA 22305



Jackie Henderson

From: reby rd @ comcast. net
Sent: Sunday, April 20, 2014 5:54 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Subject: I need your support: Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Hi folks,

Could you please forward the following email (or something similar) to City Council in support of my
application to the Traffic & Parking Board? The email address and suggested subject line is indicated.

Dear Mayor Euille& Members of City Council,
I would appreciate your support of Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the City's Traffic & Parking
Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With 7 applicants for 3 board positions, the
competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support.
Kevin has been active and involved with not only his neighborhood but also Lynhaven. He has played a heads
up role for well over a decade and is in command of the factors involved with traffic and parking decisions. He's
been a tireless advocate for the community and is well suited to make well informed and fair recommendations
to help promote our community's goals. I wholeheartedly support him.
Thank you for your consideration.



Jackie Henderson

From: James Mehta <jamesmehta@earthlink.net>
Sent: Sunday, April 20, 2014 10:17 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Recommendation for Kevin Beekman (Traffic & Parking Board Appointment)

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council,

I highly recommend Kevin Beekman to serve on the Alexandria Traffic & Parking Board. Therefore, I would appreciate
your support for Kevin Beekman's application to serve on the Board at City Council's meeting on Tuesday April 22nd. With
7 applicants for 3 board positions, the competition is certainly tight, but Kevin deserves your support and the City
deserves Board members like Kevin.

I know that Kevin has been active and involved with these issues for well over a decade and understands the factors
involved with traffic and parking decisions in this community. He's been a tireless advocate for the community for
years and is well suited to make well informed and fair recommendations to help promote our community's goals.

Thank you for your consideration.

James Mehta
Alexandria, VA



Jackie Henderson

From: Dak Hardwick <dakhardwick@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 20, 2014 10:53 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Support for Kevin Beekman for Traffic & Parking Board Appointment

Dear Mayor Euille & Members of City Council -

I write today in my capacity as a citizen of Alexandria and am not representing any group /
organization.

I understand that Kevin Beekman has applied to serve on Alexandria's Traffic & Parking Board and
that Council will make a decision at its upcoming meeting on Tuesday, 22 April. Please know that I
fully endorse Kevin's appointment to the Traffic & Parking Board and would encourage
you to appoint him to that body.

Kevin has been a dedicated civic activist involved in these issues for more than a decade and would
bring an incredible wealth of knowledge to the Board. He's been a great resource for me and I can
think of no other person that I would like to have on the Traffic & Parking Board. Kevin Beekman is
an outstanding choice and I hope that he can earn your vote.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and I look forward to seeing you all soon.

All the best,
-Dak

Dak Hardwick
Mobile: 571-215-3008
dakhardwick@gmail.com
Twitter: @DakHardwick



Name of Council Member

CONTESTED APPOINTMENT

Traffic and Parking Board
(2-year term)
3 citizen members

Endorsement

Kevin Beekman

Gregory Cota *

Ayne Furman

Jim Neurohr

Gary Olejniczak

Wayne Patterson

William Schuyler

Thomas Y. "Jay" Johnson, Jr.,
Chair, Traffic and Parking Board

Thomas Y. "Jay" Johnson, Jr.,
Chair, Traffic and Parking Board

Thomas Y. "Jay" Johnson, Jr.,
Chair, Traffic and Parking Board

* incumbent



Name of Council Member

CONTESTED APPOINTMENT

Endorsement

Commission on Persons with Disabilities
(2-year term)
1 citizen member who shall have a physical, visual or hearing disability

Patricia Collins
(identified a disability)

Clarissa Pearson
(identified a disability)



Name of Council Member

CONTESTED APPOINTMENT

Board of Zoning Appeals
(4-year term)
1 citizen member

Paul Meissner

Mark Yoo

incumbent

Endorsement

Peter Leiberg, Zoning Manager,
Dept. of Planning and Zoning



Jackie Henderson

From: Johnson, T Y (Jay) JR CIV OSD OUSD P-R (US) <thomas.y.johnson2.civ@mail.mil>
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 10:25 AM
To: Jackie Henderson
Cc: Bob Garbacz
Subject: FW: Appointment to the Alexandria Traffic and Parking Board

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

I am writing to endorse the appointment of Jim Neurohr for the Alexandria Traffic and Parking Board to a two-year
term of service.
I believe Jim Neurohr is a good fit for the Traffic and Parking Board. Jim's 30 years of experience with the City of
Alexandria provide an important historical prospective that will be an asset. Jim knows why many of the traffic controls
were placed on the City's streets because Jim designed and installed many of them. Over the past 30 years Jim formed
close working relationships with the Police Department, Fire Department and the Parks and Recreation Department. He
has contacts he can rely on when important issues come before the Board. Jim understands of the principles and theory
of traffic engineering will help the Board resolve difficult issues. As the Transportation & Environmental Services
representative on Special Events Committee Jim had a unique understanding of how different events and traffic controls
affect various stakeholders. None of the current Board members have a background in traffic engineering or planning.
Jim is also well connected in the community and, I believe, he has a good appreciation for the pulse of the community.

Very Respectfully,

Thomas Y. "JAY" Johnson Jr.

Chairman

Alexandria Traffic and Parking Board

Jay Johnson
Deputy Director
Office of the Assistant Secretary of Defense
for Reserve Affairs
Human Resources and Enterprise Support
Pentagon, 2E561
Washington, DC 20301-1500
(703)693-2210



Jackie Henderson

From: Johnson, T Y (Jay) JR CIV OSD OUSD P-R (US) <thomas.y.johnson2.civ@mail.mil>
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 10:27 AM
To: Jackie Henderson
Cc: Bob Garbacz
Subject: FW: Reappointment of two current members of the Alexandria Traffic and Parking Board

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

I am writing to endorse the reappointment of two current members
of the Alexandria Traffic and Parking Board to a two-year term of service.
Three of the seven positions on the Board expire in April and these two
Individuals have indicated they wish to continue to serve William Schuyler
and Gregory Cota.

These individuals have served ably and well, representing the interests
of the Board, the City. These members have always volunteered to fulfill
their role when asked and it is with gratitude that I endorses their
reappointment. I hope you will support and vote for their reappointment.

Very Respectfully,

Thomas Y. "JAY" Johnson Jr.

Chairman

Alexandria Traffic and Parking Board

Jay Johnson
Deputy Director
Office of the Assistant Secretary of Defense
for Reserve Affairs
Human Resources and Enterprise Support
Pentagon, 2E561
Washington, DC 20301-1500
(703)693-2210



Jackie Henderson M- -

From: Johnson, T Y (Jay) JR CIV OSD OUSD P-R (US) <thomas.yjohnson2.civ@rnaiLmil>
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 10:27 AM
To: Jackie Henderson
Cc: Bob Garbacz
Subject: FW: Reappointment of two current members of the Alexandria Traffic and Parking Board

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

I am writing to endorse the reappointment of two current members
of the Alexandria Traffic and Parking Board to a two-year term of service.
Three of the seven positions on the Board expire in April and these two
Individuals have indicated they wish to continue to serve William Schuyler
and Gregory Cota.

These individuals have served ably and well, representing the interests
of the Board, the City. These members have always volunteered to fulfill
their role when asked and it is with gratitude that I endorses their
reappointment. I hope you will support and vote for their reappointment.

Very Respectfully,

Thomas Y. "JAY" Johnson Jr.

Chairman

Alexandria Traffic and Parking Board

Jay Johnson
Deputy Director
Office of the Assistant Secretary of Defense
for Reserve Affairs
Human Resources and Enterprise Support
Pentagon, 2E561
Washington, DC 20301-1500
(703) 693-2210


